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March 27, 2027

Nevada County Board of Supervisors, via
Julie Patterson-Hunter
Clerk of the Board

Re: Agenda ltem #25 (SR 23-0675)

Dear Ms Patterson-Hunter,

Please include this note for public comment in the official record and copy each of the
Board Members. This is regarding Agenda Item #25 (SR 23-0675) of the Nevada
County Board of Supervisors meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 28, 2023.

Two methods are available to fill this coming vacancy, the direct appointment or the
advertise/solicit application/interview and arpgointment process. The Nevada County
Republican Party would support a Board of Supervisors' decision to directly appoint
the current Assistant Treasurer—Tax Collector Michelle L. Bodley for Treasurer—Tax
Collector pursuant to Government Code section 25304.

Ms. Bodley satisfies the qualifications for this appointment under California
Government Code section 27000.7 and Nevada County Code section A-Il 37.2. Ms.
Bodley has the necessary education and experience to perform this critical function.
Ms. Bodley has deep roots in Nevada County that should serve the community well,
should the Board of Supervisors choose to directly appoint her to this position.

The Nevada County Republican Party would like to thank outgoing Treasurer—Tax
Collector Tina Vernon for her service to Nevada County, and we wish her well in her
future endeavors.

Sincerely,
Robert (Bob) Hren
Chairman of the Nevada County Republican Party



